Hersley, Jean

From: Hersley, Jean

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 7:59 AM

To: 'plpkatana@earthlink.net'

Subject: protest acknowledgement letter Application for Permit 75-14970
Attachments: Protest 75-14970.pdf; Protest Acknowledgement Letter.pdf

Murray Family Trust

c¢/o John Murray: The Department sent you a protest acknowledgement letter and a copy of the protest that
was submitted by the |daho Department of Fish & Game on your application for permit 75-14970. The letter
was returned to the Department on January 3, 2020 citing you were temporarily away from the address on your
application, PO Box 916, Salmon, ID. If there is a better address for you, please let me know and | will send
any future correspondence to the correct address.

Please read the letter and protest. The Department will give you and the protestant approximately 2 weeks to
discuss the protest and come to an agreement. If an agreement is not reached and the protest is not
withdrawn, the Department will take steps to schedule a pre-hearing conference.

Let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Jean Hersley

Idaho Dept Water Resources
Technical Records Specialist Il
208-287-4942



